
From: Ronald
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Taxes
Date: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 4:30:29 PM

   I have lived in Saint Paul 60 plus years and have seen property tax increases but this one is
way out of line. The proposed budget increase is 3.48% but you want to raise mine over
15%.You got your sales tax increase for roads,parks and recreation centers. Landlords can
only increase rent 3%,the city should follow that guidelines. 
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